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Proceedings of the Ironwood City Commission Work Session 
 
 

A Work Session with the Ironwood City Commission to discuss the City of Ironwood 
Fiscal Year 2022 – 2023 Budget took place on Monday, April 25, 2022, at 5:00 P.M. in 
the Auditorium, 213 S. Marquette Street, Ironwood, MI  49938.   
 

PRESENT:  Commissioners Andresen, Mildren, Semo, and Mayor  
                     Corcoran.           
  ABSENT:  Korpela 

 
OTHERS PRESENT: City Manager Scott Erickson, Finance Director/Treasurer Paul 
Linn, City Clerk Wendy Hagstrom, Public Safety Director Andrew DiGiorgio, 
Assessor/Code Enforcement Officer Jason Alonen, and Community Development 
Director Tom Bergman.   
 
Finance Director Paul Linn reviewed with the City Commission the 2022-2023 Fiscal 
Year Budget with a PowerPoint presentation, which included an explanation of the Fund 
Summary for the City of Ironwood.  Discussion also took place on the 2022 Budget 
Schedule.  Approving the budget will be scheduled at the next regular City Commission 
meeting, with a longer work session held prior to the meeting to go over the 
recommended budget.  Revenue projections were another point of discussion.  It was 
noted utility rates will have an increase with the CPI adjustment being 7.9% for 2022.   
 
Further discussion of this matter took place.  The next work session is tentatively 
scheduled for Monday, May 9, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
The work session adjourned at 5:20 p.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      Wendy L. Hagstrom, City Clerk 
 
 
 
 


